Dear Neil,

My apologies for sending this to you directly but the 'network.innovation @ofgem.gov.uk' address does not appear to be working. Please pass this to the correct person
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this notice

We have no comments to make at this time

Yours sincerely

Ross Bibby

P sse

Ross Bibby
Regulation Analyst
Regulation, Networks
Internal- RRRRG



